EDB Committee

From: Barry Aoki <barry.aoki@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2019 3:01 PM
To: EDB Committee

Subject: Support EDB-42

Aloha,

My name is Barry Aoki and would like to urge this committee to support EDB-42 the relocating of the Molokai Police
Station.

| worked two (2) tours on Molokai out of the current station. The current station is outdated and in a flood prone area.
Although the old station may be quaint, it needs to go. For the safety of the employees and their ability to maintain
services, a new station is needed.

The department has a new location and | am requesting the committee approve the department’s request.

Mabhalo,

Barry Aoki

Sent from my iPad



